



For Release, February 23, 2024
ATEA 3D Futures Competition

The American Technician Education Association is pleased to announce the fourth year of student competition featuring student design solution to real world problems. The ATEA 3D Futures Competition is open to all students registered in an ATEA member college. The rules are described below. The intent of the competition is to demonstrate the knowledge, skills, and digital tools that are required in industry today.
Whatever industry you look at, digital tools are being used to transform the way work is performed. How are these tools being applied in your career path? Show a powerful example of your work, in your field of study.
Competition Description
Contest is open to ATEA Institutional member’s students who are in a career path that uses digital technology.  The college instructor or administrator will sign-off on student entries that is the student’s work. Students must identify a problem or opportunity related to their field.  The solution must use digital technology or be based in digital technology; 

Entries will be judged on the following criteria:

A.) Statement of the problem or opportunity (25pts)
B.) Solution described and/or demonstrated (25pts)
C.) Description of the digital tools used (25pts)
D.) Quality of presentation materials (25pts)

Entries must be submitted electronically in the form of a 3-minute video, covering the topics A thru D above:
· The submission video can include any media: live video, screen captures, powerpoint charts with narration, etc., as required to cover the necessary points.
· Submission needs to be accompanied by a submission form signed off by representative the college of the submitting student or students.  Prize dispersal for group projects is the responsibility of the student leader.

All entries must be submitted as a YouTube link by midnight March 31, 2024 to
Jean-Philippe.LAGUERRE@3ds.com.  J P is an ATEA Board member and ATEA 3D Futures Competition chair.

All submitted projects will be reviewed by a panel of industry and education experts. The top three winning submissions will be announced at the ATEA national conference at the Awards Lunch April 11 at the WSU Tech Campus Wichita, Kansas. The top three projects will also be posted on the ATEA website https://www.ateaonline.org/ and on the ATEA YouTube Channel for national recognition. Prizes are cash awards of $1,500 for first place, $1,000 second place and $500 third place. Winning colleges will also receive a certificate from the ATEA. 
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